
Dorothv Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Friday, July 13, 2007 10:30 AM 
Toni McCoy 
RE: Dkt. 070403-TX 

OR1 GI NAL 

Thank you. Per your request below, I will make the change to reflect "TeleConlIliuiiication" (removing the "s"). 

From: Toni McCoy 
Sent: 
To: Nonnye Grant 
cc: Dorothy Menasco 

Match the Secretary of State attachment. 

Thanks! 

Friday, July 13, 2007 10:17 AM 

Subject: RE: Dkt. 070403-TX 

From: Nonnye Grant 
Sent: 
To: Toni McCoy 

Thursday, July 12, 2007 8:15 AM 

Subject Dkt. 070403-TX 

Good morning Tony, I just got my copy of your memo requesting that the Company name in the above docket 
be updated to Maryland Telecommunications Systems, Inc. but I noticed on the copy FL Dept. of State Div. 
of Corp. that is attached that they have it listed as Maryland Telecommunication Systems, Inc. Could you 
please verify which one is correct, then let Dorothy know so she can update the docket title and also me so 
that I can update MCD again if necessary. Thanks for your help. N 
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